
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st July 2022 

It is hard to believe that we are reaching the end of the school year. So much to fit in and so little 

time left! 

Aktiva are offering free summer camps for pupils if you are eligible for FSM and are also offering 

their regular summer camps too. Please do contact them to find out more. 

Please start to go through your cupboards and look for any reading books and library books and 

return them to school. We would rather have them back than not have them at all! Your child 

will have a letter if you do have a book out still. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Kondo 

 

 

Look out for Sports Day 

details next week! 

Children meet the 

new teacher and 

end of year 

reports go home 

on Thursday 14th 

July. 



 

 



 

 

SUMMER TERM DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This morning, Olive class performed their very first assembly – we 

were so proud of them!  They retold the whole story of ‘We are 

going on a Bear Hunt’. We were all impressed with how they 

remembered all of the words and actions. Well done Olive Class! 



 

 

 

The Eco Committee and School Council visited Sky Studio yesterday. They got a tour of the 

studios and seen a sky sports news report being filmed live. They developed their knowledge 

of Global Warming and the impact it is having on our environment. They made a news report 

where everyone played a part in directing, producing, reporting and editing the final report. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the experience and gained new skills. 

 
The Nursery children have been learning all about ‘Journeys and transport’ this half term and 

today they were very excited to have a real pilot come to visit them. Pilot Kathan came to visit 

us from The Aviatrix Project and gave them an inspirational talk about how planes fly and 

what it is like to be a pilot. Lots of the children have now been inspired to become pilots one 

day too!   



 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Year 3 had a fantastic ‘Booknic’ on the field this afternoon for their second reading event as 
part of the Literacy Trust’s Young Readers Programme. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 3 enjoyed their final reading event today in Ealing Broadway shopping centre.  
A special thanks to Alim Kamara for a fantastic story telling session! 
  

 

 

Year 6 visited the Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha in Southall this week and last week. They 

were welcomed into the Gurdwara as part of their Religious Education topic on Sikhism: 

What Happens in a Gurdwara? Pupils enjoyed a tour of the temple and a talk about Sikh 

philosophy and core values. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

When you child wants to ‘fit in’ with their peers… 

There comes a time in every child’s life when they start to want to be the same as their peers, 

to look like them, act like them and follow the choices they make – this is called identifying 

with their peers and is a very normal stage of social development.  

When you child is influenced by others in their age group, this is called ‘peer pressure’ 

There is positive peer pressure: for example when a child teaches another child a trick to learn 

their nine times tables.  There is also negative peer pressure: for example when another child 

is challenged to behave in a way that goes against their moral code or family values, such as 

treating somebody badly or encouraging bullying.  

How can parents help? 

It’s never too early to help your child stand up to peer pressure. 

Model being able to say ‘no’ calmly and firmly when your child tries to persuade you to let 

them join in with others, even when you are being met with ‘pleaaaase, it’s not fair!’ and 

‘everyone else is allowed!’ 

Support your child’s healthy friendships as much as you can. Help them to recognise friends 

that care about them and have their best interests in mind.  

Encourage your child to do things that make them feel good about themselves. Knowing what 

makes them feel good will mean that they will be more able to recognise situations that feel 

different or uncomfortable. 

Remind them of their strengths and the things that you love about them. This will lower their 

need to be liked by others, in order to like themselves.  

Talk through and coach them to think things over before they decide what to do. Ask your 

children open ended questions like ‘So what do you think would happen if you did that?’ 

Encouraging them to think for themselves with your guidance nearby, will help them to feel 

more confident at managing pressure from their peer groups.  

Don’t forget peer pressure can be exerted in different ways so be vigilant with older children’s 

‘social media’ use. 

 

 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

 

Wc 27th June 2022 Courage Consideration Collaboration 

Acorn Akari Ena Ahgeesh 

Banyan Norah Yousuf Esra 

Fir Darcie Tala Othman 

Olive Eamon Aridon Remy-Raye 

Ash Mehreen Salma & Safiya Taha 

Guava Chiaki Kiko Akito 

Katsura Kaius Kobi Miral 

Chestnut Caspian Isabella Celine & Zenji 

Damson Safia Younes Mila 

Juniper Salome C Mila Rumaysah 

Holly tbc tbc Tbc 

Ivy Tomoki Abed Wassim 

Rowan Yusuf Ryota Miyu 

Mulberry Tbc tbc tbc 

Pine Aliza Simeon Misk 

Sycamore Sosuke Keira Zoltan 

Elder Andrii Max Alonso 

Quince Maho Yuzuka Rimes 

Willow Sofia Kengo Yassin 

Lime Roni Joaquim Ahlam 

Tamarind Omar Erin Leona 

Zaytouna Ilyas Elliot Haifa 

Woodlands Oliver M Akram Saad 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 


